
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Contact: Greg Giordano (727) 847-8179 

Date: November 1, 2021 
 

Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will 

Be Closed for Veterans Day Holiday 
 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector Offices will be closed 

Thursday, November 11, 2021 to recognize Veterans Day, 

2021.  Our offices will re-open at 8:30 AM on November 12, 2021 

for normal business. 

“We recognize and thank all who put on the uniform of a branch 

of the U.S. Armed Services and served this great nation we call 

home,” comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “Thank you for 

the sacrifices of time away from family, endangering your 

personal safety and the many other challenges you faced to 

protect us and the liberties we share and cherish.  Thank you!” 
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